Pentwater Women's Club

November 9, 2018

Minutes of the General Meeting

A.     Margot Graettinger introduced Mark Benner from the Pentwater Planning Commission who gave an informative talk on the vision of Pentwater's future in the areas of marine, retail and food.  All are encouraged to reach out whenever you get the chance.
B. General Meeting was called to order at 2:25 and the Collect was recited.
  Claudia went over the Board minutes.

The following subjects were discussed at the Board meeting and shared with the General Membership:

 -Request from the Pentwater Recreational Program, it is suggested by the Board to make this the Christmas donation. It was clarified that all donations summit will be voted on by the full membership.
 -A combined event with the Service Club at Dales and Gales in Hart February 14th.  The budget was approved.

 Reports were given on the West Shore Donor Breakfast, and the card reader for Wine and Art.
 C. Caring Committee 
     Donna Renshaw will be sending a card to Judy Claiborne for surgery.  
Summitted by Susan Hacker

PWC Secratery 
     The Annual Holiday Party at Vicki's house will be at 12:00.

